
 
 
 

Thursday and Friday pickeball leagues start will be 
postponed until next week. Start date will be on 
Oct.17th and Oct.18th. Our new bathroom/storage 
room construction is at a critical juncture this week. 
Thanks for understanding. If you have questions, 
please contact Cindy 563-249-3132. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


